Bishop Wood C of E Junior School
Frogmore Street

Tring

HP23 5AU

Tel: 01442 822024

&

P\ Nty
admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk
www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk
@ @)
Mr G Stanley, Headteacher

Twitter: @bishopwoodtring
Tuesday 5™ September 2023

Dear Parents/carers,

You will recall from last year’s Ofsted report that one of our areas for development is to improve
standards of pupil behaviour across the school. To that end, we have decided to introduce a new program
called ‘Class Charts’ which will allow us to monitor day to day behaviour across the school more
effectively and more consistently.

This program allows all staff at school to award both positive and negative points to children. The points
can be awarded for a variety of reasons e.g. showing good behaviours for learning, good progress,
kindness and perseverance. Negative points can be given for behaviours such as chatting, not listening,
rudeness etc.

Positive Points:

Every child who follows the Golden Values (see attached) will be awarded a positive point for each lesson
(Before break, after break and afternoon).

A child may be awarded extra points for positive behaviour.

Negative Points:

If a child breaks one of the Golden Values, a warning will be given.

If the child continues to break the Golden Value they will stay in for 2 minutes at break time. The teacher
will discuss with them how they can improve their behaviour. They may discuss what strategies the child
can use to help themselves. In this case, the child will not receive their positive point for this lesson.

If the child continues in the next lesson to break the Golden Value, they will receive a warning first and
then they will lose 3 mins of their next break and receive a negative point.

Your child will be coming home with an invite to login to ‘Class Charts’. On this invite, you will have a code
so that you can access your child’s behaviour points and therefore see how well they are doing in school.

Effective schools are those where teachers, pupils and parents work together and we feel this is a good
way of facilitating that. This is a working progress and we will be monitoring it closely. Hopefully, with
your support, we can all work together to encourage lots of positive behaviours.

Thank you for your support,

Gary Stanley, Elaine Clark, Jane Guest
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